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From:
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 5:38 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: STATE OF EMERGENCY BILL

Categories:

Tracey Cole  

I am writing a submission to request a review of the need for this Bill to extend the state of emergency 
(SOE) until next year.  

I believe this is completely unacceptable. We have very low case numbers and or infections and death.  

I will be expecting a big debate in Queensland parliament as to the reasons why it is needed.  

There is no excuse.  

Yours faithfully  

Tracey Cole  
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